
Join the 
Geo Bee  

 

All 4th, 5th, and 6th grade 
students are invited to join 

the school-wide club, led 
by Steve and Tiffany 

Spronk, to prepare for the 
Geo Bee.  We will meet 

after school in Mrs. Manis’ 
classroom on the following 

Tuesdays, with ​pick up 
time at 4:30​ at PPU: 

 
October 22 October 29 November 12  
November 19 November 26 December 3 

    
Parents are invited to view the official 2019-2020 National 

Geographic Bee, moderated by Mrs. Manis, that will take place 
at BCMCS on ​Tuesday, December 10 at 5:30 PM in UE 1​.  Please 
plan on staying approximately 2 hours to complete the event. 

Unfortunately, young siblings are not encouraged to attend, as 
there are “quiet” policies set in place by National Geographic. 

 
Registration deadline is Oct. 18.  To register your child, please 
email ​tiffanyspronk@gmail.com​ with the following information: 

 
● Student’s name 
● Grade 
● Class teacher 
● Pick up option (Kidtime or PPU) 
● Contact number 

mailto:tiffanyspronk@gmail.com

